
2013 Melanoma Walk 

On Saturday, October 19, 2013, nine San Diego Reiki 
Corps volunteers provided Reiki to more than 95 
people at the 20th Annual Bruce Gorder UCSD 5K 
Walk for Melanoma.  The dedicated SDRC volunteers 
gave short chair Reiki treatments to walkers, 
exhibitors, organizers, and volunteers during the 3½-
hour event.  

Many people received Reiki for the first time.  Marisol 
Quesada, SDRC volunteer at the event shared, “It was 
touching to hear from Serena Poisson how many more 
people received Reiki this year (95 this year compared 
to 5 in 2011). We are grateful so many people know 
how Reiki can help their life.”  

Thank you to the SDRC members who volunteered at 
UCSD Walk for Melanoma to make the event a success 
(listed alphabetically): Nedra Abramson, Diana 
Acosta, Cynthia Backer, Marcia Hilger, Janet Klug, 
Anita Maloney, Marisol Quesada, Michelle Morretti 
and Serena Poisson. 

For upcoming SDRC volunteer opportunities, please check the SDRC website.  

Serena Poisson Giving Reiki 


